
 

 

 

Reschedule of CSEET Batch -III (04:00 pm to 06:00 pm) of 06th July 2024 to 

Sunday 07th July 2024 at 04:00 pm to 06:00 pm 

 

Dear Candidate, 
 

It is informed that the CSEET Batch -III (04:00 pm to 06:00 pm) of 06th July 2024 

has been rescheduled due to technical reasons and will now be held on Sunday, 

07th July 2024 at 04:00 pm to 06:00 pm. 

 

Kindly note that the USERNAME and PASSWORD will remain same as 

provided earlier. 

 

Directorate of Examination  

The ICSI         06th July 2024 


